
 

MU Annual Gathering  

BELFAST September 2022 

Newcastle Diocese was well 

represented.  

We crossed the Irish Sea; we gathered 

at the Waterfront Conference Centre; 

we listened to inspiring stories; we worshipped at St Anne’s Cathedral; and we 

marvelled at Belfast’s history at the Titanic Museum.  

Anne C. ensured we didn’t get lost; Anne B. kept 

Facebook up to date; Margy circulated in yellow shoes 

and encouraged us all; Barbara P took to the stage to 

present news from MU Newcastle; we all sang our 

hearts out and enjoyed meeting old friends and 

making new ones. 

Next Year’s Gathering is in YORK – so many more of us 

will be able to join in.  

Before we departed for home we shared an old and well-known Irish Blessing. By 

request…here it is, so you can all share it.  

May the road  
rise to meet you, 
 

May the wind  
be always at your back, 
 

May the sun  
shine warm upon your face, 
 

And the rain  
fall soft upon your fields:   
 

Until we meet again,  
May God hold you  
 

in the hollow of his hand. 

 

 

 

 


